Brighton Road Draft Road Management Plan



Your Feedback is Important

We welcome your feedback on the Draft Road Management Plan for Brighton Road.

Please take a few minutes to complete this sheet. Your comments will be considered in the final version of the Road Management Plan.

/ritten comments will be accepted until Monday 9 April 2012.	
	Ways to provide feedback:
	 Fill in this form and post to: Brighton Road RMP DPTI REPLY PAID 83100 GPO Box 1533 ADELAIDE SA 5001 (no postage stamp required) Visit our website www.infrastructure.sa.gov.au Email us at dpti.rmp@sa.gov.au Call us on 1300 794 880

For further information

call: 1300 794 880 email: dpti.rmp@sa.gov.au visit: www.infrastructure.sa.gov.au



Feedback continued		
Do you	want to be informed of the release of the final Road Management Plan	
docume	nt?	
∕es ∟	No L	
f yes pl	ease provide your contact details below:	
Γitle: Mr	/ Mrs / Ms / Dr	
Name:		
Address		
Email:		
Γelephoι	ne:	
	All feedback needs to be returned by Monday 9 April 2012.	
In accord	lance with the South Australian Government's privacy guidelines, any information supplied as	
	he project will be solely used for the purposes of the Draft Road Management Plan for	
	Road. It will be accessible only to the Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure	
roiect te	am members.	

For further information

call: 1300 794 880

email: dpti.rmp@sa.gov.au visit: www.infrastructure.sa.gov.au

